
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 
 

By-Law Number 66 - 2017 
 

A By-Law to Authorize the Execution of a Letter of 
Understanding between the Corporation of the City of Kenora and 

the Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 191 
Concerning the City Hall Work Hours 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Whereas The Corporation of the City of Kenora deems it necessary to execute a Letter of 
Understanding with Local 191 of the Canadian Union of Public Employees; 
 
Now Therefore, the Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enacts as follows:- 
 
1. That The Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enters into a Letter of 

Understanding with Local 191 of the Canadian Union of Public Employees concerning 
the City Hall Work Hours. 

 
2. That the Mayor and Clerk be and are hereby authorized to execute the Letter of 

Understanding on behalf of the Corporation of the City of Kenora. 
 
3. That this By-law shall take effect and come into force upon third and final reading 

thereof. 
 

 
By-Law Read a First and Second Time this 16th day of May, 2017  

 
By-Law Read a Third and Final    Time this 16th day of May, 2017 

 
 

    The Corporation of the City of Kenora: 
 

             
             

   _____________________________________ 
                               David S. Canfield, Mayor 

 
 

    ______________________________________ 
                              Heather L. Kasprick, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 


